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Board of Alderman 

October 14, 2024

Matthew Geelen, Chief of Police

Consideration

Consent Agenda

Consider Approval of Utilizing Cannon Foundation Grant Funds to 

Purchase Five New Ballistic Vests for the Police Department

The Town received $7,180 dollars in funding from the Cannon Foundation Grant, which was approved for

application in April 2024. This grant allows for the Town to purchase five balletic vests for the police

department. This grant does not require a match from the Town, and will play a crucial role in ensuring the

safety of our personnel as they serve our community. I make the recommendation to accept the funds from

the Cannon Foundation.


